
 

 

7 December 2020 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
Dear all, 
 
We all know the sad state of affairs currently being experienced in Bloemfontein and the significant deterioration in the 
general appearance of the city, but when I drive around Bloemfontein and I see the “Anchor of Hope” signboards, my 
mood immediately improves and I am so proud of this organization. 
 
Wherever they go, they make a difference! It is sometimes the smallest things like cutting the grass and picking up 
garbage. Just to drive through some parts of Bloemfontein and see the street islands and traffic circles’ grass cut, gives 
one “Hope”. 
 
I am amazed by the passion that Boeta and his team have, it simply is unbelievable. We need more people like them in 
Bloemfontein. Every time I see him he is busy with another new project. He has endless energy. 
 
These are the projects I know of: 

- Cutting grass of street islands and traffic circles 
- Pregnancy Centre 
- Food and Clothing Bank 
- Esther project 
- Bread of life 
- Lighthouse men’s shelter 
- Covid-19 food packages 

 
All the Anchor of Hope projects are also creating jobs and therefore at the same time improving the lives of people in 
our communities who were once unemployed. 
 
We, as Raubex, have a lot of respect for Boeta and his team and financially support them in their projects as well. 
 
We hope that Anchor of Hope can uphold their service delivery to Bloemfontein and grow from strength to strength. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
____________________________ 
Jaco Louw 
Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




